
Seismic Public Meeting Notice 
 
To the Citizens and Landowners of Calcasieu Parish, Louisiana 
 
Boone Exploration, Inc. will be conducting seismic activity in an area of approximately 7 square miles 
located in and surrounding the Sulphur Oil Field. The survey will take place in and around sections 17, 
18, 19, 20, 29, 30, 31 and 32 of 9S-10W. The area includes the Houston River Canal on the north and US 
Highway 90 on the south. The project will utilize the mini shot-hole method as an energy source. 
 
There will be a public meeting located at the Holiday Inn Express and Suites, Sulphur LA, starting at 6:00 
P.M. on Wednesday, June 28, 2017 to answer any questions pertaining to this seismic survey. 
 
Meeting Location:  Holiday Inn Express, Sulphur 
   102 Mallard St, Sulphur, LA 70665 
 
The survey will begin in June, approximately two days after the public meeting, and last until 
approximately early August, 2017.   
 
For additional details pertaining to the seismic survey prior to the public meeting date contact Paul Koone 
at (361) 772-0060. 
 
An outline of the seismic project showing the potential area to be affected is located at 
http://www.wlf.louisiana.gov/fishing/seismic-exploration-activity-program under the public meeting tab 
located at the top of the page. 
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